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Dean Activities: 

 Attendance Tardies:  As of today 11/10/2018 I have met with 38 students that have more than 8 

absences 21 are currently on attendance contract. Three students quit coming to school and 

subsequently dropped with no reason given. The current attendance per class is attached. High 

School is running at 79% a decrease of 3% and Jr. High is running at 85% a decrease of 7% 

which averages out to 82% a decrease 7% for the school.   

 Discipline. The current statistical report is attached. This month is a mirror image of last month 

as far as stage 1 behaviors. Improper ways of displaying respect is usually the reason for the 

referral. Inappropriate use of social media is the number one cause of drama in the school. Parents 

are usually unaware of the students and how their students are using Social media. There will be 

one student on behavior contract when the individual returns to school. This month no students 

were suspended for mutual fighting. 12 referrals have been submitted all of which offered some 

sort of interventions or parents contacts were made. The have been no stage 2 referrals from the 

Jr. High.  

 Bullying Prevention: I have intervened on 2 reported cases of bullying a decrease of 2, all of 

which had roots in social media (Face Book, Snap Chat etc.) the intervention process has been 

successful when the report is made in a timely manner, however social media events are outside 

of school and I encourage the parent/ guardians to file a report of the police.   

 Duties: the duty schedule that I maintain is rigorous and consumes the majority of my time, I 

attempt to walk the halls at least twice a period and observe at least every class once in the 

morning and once in the afternoon. 

 Student Recognition: the “Student of the month” program is up and running and will be passed 

to the local media. 

 21st Century: After school peer tutoring is our primary activity with an average of 23 students 

staying until 4:00 to 5:00. We have a calendar of events along with posters. The regular staff has 

embraced these events and provide services to uor students. Data collection and distribution and 

reporting is in itself a full time job and continues to be a struggle. We will meet with OPI on the 

15th of this month and attempt to work out some of the details of the grant. 


